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Garden Club Makes Donation to Morrill Memorial Library 

 
 

 
  



Norwood Evening Garden Club president, Tracy Firth (L), presents Charlotte Canelli,  

Director of Norwood’s Morrill Memorial Library, with a gift to be used for the purchase 

of garden books for the library. Each year, the Club alternates its gift between the 

Norwood and Walpole libraries to enhance the collection of gardening and environmental 

books available to the public. 

 A member of The Garden Club Federation of Massachusetts, New England 

Region, and National Garden Clubs, Inc., members of the Norwood Evening Garden 

Club have been providing education and public beautification in Norwood and its 

surrounding communities since 1996. The Club, open to novice and expert gardeners, 

draws its members from Norwood, Walpole, Westwood, Dedham, Medfield, Randolph, 

and Stoughton.  For information about the Norwood Evening Garden Club, contact 

Donna Lane at 781-769-3854 or visit www.NorwoodEveningGardenClub.com.  
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